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1st March 2015 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am delighted to be writing to announce the launch of the Grampound Road Nursery Provision.  The Nursery will 
open after the Easter holidays on Monday 11

th
 April 2016 and will be able to offer children who will be four years 

old between 1
st
 September 2015 and 31

st
 August 2016 and who will be starting in reception in September 2016     

afternoon sessions, subject to availability.   
 

The afternoon session will run from 1pm – 3pm and you may use your early years funding for these hours or 
alternatively at a cost of £7 per session.  Payment for these sessions is required in advance and is non-
refundable if the child misses the session.   

 

Please see the allocation table below and complete your desired booking pattern.  The closing date for returning 
these forms to the school office is Friday 11

th
 March 2016.  You will be notified by Monday 21

st
 March 2016 of 

your confirmed places.   

 

 

 

Please tick below the option of how you will be paying for these sessions.  

I will be using early years funding for these hours □ 

I will be paying for these hours □ 

 

If you have any queries or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
This letter is also available on the school website.   

 

We look forward to welcoming your child in to the school nursery provision.    

Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Afternoon Session 

1.00 – 3.00pm 
          

http://www.grampoundroadschool.co.uk

